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December 1, 1943

Dear Kendall,

Margaret Frawley has asked for my comments on the Algiers
financial report which has been forwarded via Paul Gordon. I am
also asked to comment on the budget which was received several
weeks ago. I am working on Washington to get the $20,000 (cne
million francs) restored for use in North Africa, and I expect
to be down in Washington again on Friday on that and several other
affairs, and will write further very shortly.

1 am concerned at the moment that the contribution from the
Anti-Fascist Committee of New York is such an appreciable proportion
.of the total expenditures in North Africa at the present time be-
cause I know that they have need of their funds in many places,
and I will feel a little easier in my own conscience if the money
originally given by us for use in North Africa is so expended.

r : .

1 %%%%k there will be no serious difficulty in getting these
arrangements worked out as soon as the people all return from the
Atlantic City UNRRA Conference and have a day or two in Washington
in which to recover from it,

Yours very truly,

s/ Leslie O, Heath
t/ Leslie O. Heath

(to: Eric W. Johnson, on 12-18-43)




